
PLES Announcements for March 26, 2023 
 
Tuesday, March 28 

• 2/3 ELA ACAP 8:30-9:50 

 
Wednesday, March 29 

• 2/3 ELA ACAP 8:30-10:00 

 
Thursday, March 30 

• 10:15 a.m. Pre-K Random Selection will occur at Chapter One. Parents can attend.  

 
Friday, March 31 

• Special Snack/Spirit Day 

 
Excuses: Reminder to parents to send in an excuse if your child was absent the days before Spring Break.    
 

Pre-K Pickup: The Pre-K sibling car line is designed to help parents of Pre-K students and their siblings only. Students that 
are not Pre-K siblings must be picked up in the regular car line by the gym.  If you do not have a Pre-K child, you may not 
use the Pre-K sibling line to pick up your child.    

 

Car-Rider Morning Dropoff:  Please use the car-rider drop-off line.  Only parents who have students with needs should park 
and walk their children to the cross-walk. Car-rider line closes at 7:57 a.m. unless there is a traffic back-up due to weather 
or a wreck.  At 7:57 a.m. the doors will be close and you will need to bring your child to the front office to be checked in.  
DO NOT drop off your child after 7:57 a.m.  There will be no adult supervision.  Please arrive at school in plenty of time to 
drop off your child.  Car-rider drop off begins at 7:05 a.m.   
 
Afternoon Car-Rider Pick Up:  Students should be picked up in the afternoon by 3:15 p.m.  Please notify the school if you 
will be late.  
 
Breakfast:  Breakfast ends at 7:50 a.m. If your child intends to eat breakfast, they must be at school in the lunchroom by 
7:50 a.m.  
 
Yearbooks:  Please send photos to this email address: plesyearbook2021@gmail.com 
 
Important Information: Check out our pinelevelelem.com website and pine_level_rocks Instagram regularly to see 
upcoming events. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing all of our students tomorrow.     Go Bulldogs!  -Mrs. Harry 


